
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope that you're all well.  I'm emailing to remind you of your child's upcoming 
assessments.  I hope that you find the following information useful and ask for your 
support in ensuring that your child begins to prepare for their tests.  
 
Assessments will take place between 29th January and 9th February and each 
department has uploaded guidance onto Student POD to support your child with 
revision.  The resources can be found by clicking the "Assessment Information" button 
on the home page and then selecting "Year 7 Spring" or "Year 8 Spring". 
 

 
 

There you will find an assessment overview for each subject to guide revision.  Below is 
an example from Year 8 English. 

 



 
 

 

Students also have access to Knowledge Organisers on POD which contain all of the 
key information they need to learn.  If your child struggles with revision, there are also 
lots of ideas and resources to help you. 

Thank you for your ongoing support in ensuring that they prepare for the upcoming 
tests.  If you have any questions or concerns then please don't hesitate to get in touch 
with Mr Elliott or Miss Rutherford. 

 
Kind Regards, 

  

Mrs Falconer 
Head of School 


